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Basewide Range Assessment 

• KEMRON received review comments from the RTCs for DTSC comments on the draft final 

sampling report for Units 1, 2, 3, 7, 10, 33, and WGBA.  RTCs are being prepared. 

• KEMRON responded to comments on the sections of the HAs addressed under previous contract 

for the update to the Comprehensive BRA Report. 

• Comments were requested by August 16 on the draft report on the site reconnaissance in BLM 

Area B accessible areas. DTSC comment letter received with no substantial comments. No other 

comments received to date. 

Lead Evaluation Sites 

• On hold pending DTSC internal meetings. 

Site 39 Erosion Control 

• KEMRON is continuing field work at erosion control sites. Scope is complete at HA-26, HA-27A, 

HA-34, and HA-37. 

 


